
 

The Town of Green Level’s projected re-open 

date of June 1, 2020 has been extended until 

further notice.  Due to Covid 19, North Carolina 

and Alamance County are still under a State of 

Emergency, as well as the Town of Green 

Level. Because of the increase in cases and 

many uncertainties with the Covid 19 virus, we 

are striving to protect both our staff and citizens.  

Appointments may be made if absolutely 

necessary by calling (336) 578-3443 or emailing 

town-email@greenlevelnc.com .  We wish you 

well during this unique time!   
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